
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CARLOW COUNTY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF 2024 LOCAL AUTHORITY BUDGET 

(SECTION 102 – 103 LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 2001, 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT (REFORM) ACT 2014) 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Draft Local Authority Budget for Carlow County Council for the 
financial year ending 31st December 2024 has been prepared and will be considered by the 
Council at the Statutory Local Authority Budget Meeting which will be held on Friday, 24th 
November 2023 at County Offices, Athy Road, Carlow at 2.00 p.m.  

A copy of the said Draft Local Authority Budget has been deposited at the County Council 
Offices, Athy Road, Carlow, and may be inspected there by any member of the public, free of 
charge, at any time that the offices are open for the transaction of official business (10.00 am 
to 4.00 pm Monday to Friday). A copy of the Draft Local Authority Budget may be purchased for 
a fee of €5.00 

 

 

Dated this 14th November 2023 

 

Coilín O’Reilly  

Chief Executive  


